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Rule 420-3-26-.15  
 

Rule Implementation Meetings 
 
 
 

The Alabama Department of Public Health, Office of Radiation Control has completed the new rules for the 
enhanced physical security of radioactive materials, which are found in Rule 420-3-26-.15 of the Alabama 
Administrative Code.  These rules are required to be fully implemented by March 19, 2016 and will take the 
place of the Increased Control Orders previously issued by the Office of Radiation Control to certain Alabama 
licensees. 
 
To assist licensees in preparing for the changes, the Office of Radiation Control will be conducting three 
meetings to present the rule and answer any questions you may have in regards to that rule. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
If you have any questions about the new security rules, please contact one of the following individuals: 
 

 
David Turberville: david.turberville@adph.state.al.us  Myron Riley: myron.riley@adph.state.al.us 
Cornelius Maryland: neil.maryland@adph.state.al.us Phone:  334-206-5391 or 1-800-582-1866 

Meeting Dates    Locations 
February 10, 2016     Bessemer Health Center 
       2201 Arlington Avenue 
       Bessemer, Alabama  35020 

February 18, 2016     University of South Alabama Faculty Club 
       6350 Fincher Road 
       Mobile, Alabama  36608 

March 1, 2016     Alabama Department of Public Health 
       Office of Radiation Control 
       The RSA Tower 
       201 Monroe Street, Room 982 
       Montgomery, Alabama 36104 
 

Each meeting will start at 8:00 am 


